
Registration Report  Jan. 2, 2010 

 

 

Athlete   5362  -765 

Non-Athlete    707   -163 

Clubs         40           -    7 

 

 

Most clubs are down in registration numbers. There are some clubs 

who have not registered their athletes for 2010. But this would not 

account for the drop in registration. 

There were 3 clubs not joined for 2010. These are CVA, SSC and UVAA. I 

have sent registration material to UVAA.  4 clubs have either not sent in 

their forms or have sent incomplete forms. This year USA Swimming is 

requiring clubs to furnish the facility that they use for practice.  

Several clubs have not registered their officials, and there are still are 

coaches who are not registered for 2010. I don’t have any answer to 

the problem of all this late registration. All have been notified several 

times. It would appear to me that Clubs still are not taking 

responsibility for their clubs. 

Louise Limerick 

Registration Chairman 


